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To: Mayor@mississauga.ca; John.Kovac@mississauga.ca; Amangat.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org

Subject Line: LRT for Kingsbridge


Hello; [Mayor Crombie] or [Councillor Kovac] or [Ms. Mangat]

I’m a proud resident of Mississauga, and a passionate member of the community action group, ‘LRT for Kingsbridge’.

I’m contacting you because Kingsbridge needs a LRT station.

Kingsbridge is already one of the most densely-populated and fastest-growing communities along the planned 20-kilometre, 22-station Hurontario Light Rail Transit (HuLRT) route.

More than 10,000 people live in our community, a population that will increase dramatically once the 2,400,000 square feet of condo’s and apartments on the east side of Hurontario Street are completed.

And yet, under current plans, Kingsbridge won’t be receiving a station.

Respectfully, that needs to change. Here’s why:

· Gridlock in and around Kingsbridge, already bad, will only worsen with the arrival of thousands of new residents, with no LRT station to relieve the pressure.

· The lack of a LRT station will adversely – and unfairly – affect property values in Kingsbridge, given the overwhelming need for such a facility.

· More than 1,000 people with disabilities many in wheelchairs make their way to facilities in Kingsbridge for services they depend upon. These, already marginalized residents desperately need a LRT station. 

We, the residents of Kingsbridge, and those who come to the community for the vital services they need, are demanding transit fairness.

Please, we are depending on you to do the right thing – help us get the LRT station we need and deserve.

I would appreciate the courtesy of a response.


Sincerely,  ___________________












